September 7, 2017

IJUOE LOCAL 882 STRIKE VOTE

We have been contacted by the Union and by the University to inform
us that Local 882 is conducting a strike vote today.

If Local 882 receives a mandate they may choose to pursue strike
action. In the event of job action we will distribute any information we

can regarding any action and potential impacts to our members.

We have communicated to the University and they have acknowledged
that our members will not cross a legal picket line.

Some of our members may be required to perform designated essential
services work in ‘struck’ buildings. We will be identifying any such work
and working with Local 882 to facilitate that requirement.

We will provide updates as more information becomes available.
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